

September 13, 2006

Re: Mandatory sunroofs on all 997s

Dear Mr

We are in receipt of your letter dated September 2, 2006 addressed to Porsche Cars North America

Porsche Cars North America's position as stated in the original letter that you read online remains unchanged. We are respectful of the fact you may not agree with our decision but want you to know we have taken all factors into consideration and it will not be overturned. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.

Thank you for calling this matter to our attention.

Very truly yours,

Jason Nelson

Customer Commitment Support Specialist

Dorocho Caro North Amorica